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Re-sit Policy  

Our re-sit policy is for Transference Healing Graduates who are attending a training with Alexis 
as a revision and for a reduced price.  
 
The Transference Healing frequency is growing and transforming all the time. No two trainings 
with Alexis are the same. Every time you attend, your awareness expands, and you will find that 
each training unearths more understanding and knowledge within you.  
 
To keep your qualifications up-to-date, we encourage all our Practitioners and Teachers to re-
resit their Fundamental, Advanced and Teacher Trainings every two years. This is a 
recommendation, not a requirement, except if you wish to remain listed on the Transference 
Healing website as a registered Transference Healing Practitioner and Teacher. That is, if you 
would like to be endorsed by Alexis on the Transference Healing website, we require that you re-
sit your Fundamental, Advanced and Teacher training with Alexis every two years.  
 
Being featured on the Transference Healing website offers you our endorsement and provides 
you with a globally recognised platform to advertise to potential clients and students. Those 
who are not featured on the website are still eligible to operate as Transference Healing 
Practitioners and Teachers.  
 
Even if you do not work with Transference Healing in a professional capacity, or you choose not 
to be listed on the Transference Healing website, you are still encouraged to re-sit the 
Fundamental, Advanced and/or Teacher trainings at your discretion. Many Graduates find this 
to be a great way to receive an energetic upgrade in support of alchemical healing and lightbody 
integration. You will also find that you absorb new information, or gain a deeper understanding 
of the energy, every time you re-sit a training. As a general guideline, we do recommend 
graduates who are committed to their personal or professional growth to re-sit the training 
relevant to their level of certification every two to three years.  
 
There are some exceptions to our re-sit policy. Teachers are not required to re-sit the 
supplementary Beyond Doorways, Animal Magic, Alchemy and Child of Light workshops every 
two years to remain on the website. 

 

 

 

 


